Aquetong Spring Advisory Committee
Meeting minutes
Sept. 25,2017, Solebury Township Building

Attendees: Dan Dupont, Mzchael Zolkewitz, Mzchael Richardson, Barry Fetterolf Frank Nassetta,
Kevin Morrissey

Michael Zolkewitz called the meeting to order at 7:00. -
~ Kevin Morrissey, the new liaison, was welcomed.

Mr. Zolkewitz noted that the township superv1sors had decided to extend the committee's charter
through the end of 2017.

An update on the committee was provided by Mr. Zolkewitz, including a discussion of possible grants
for the Aquetong Spring site. .

Mr. Morrissey informed the committee that the supervisors want the committee to discuss whether it -
feels there is a continuing need for its services and to deliver its decmon to the supervisors by the end
of the year.

A discussion about what to do with the Judy House ensued, with the recommendation that the
: committee decide at the next meeting how to move forward with any plans for the building.

Frank Nassetta was nomlnated by Barry Fetterolf to chair the committee. going forward; his nomlnatlon -

‘was seconded by Michael Richardson. The vote in favor was unanimous.

The next meeting was set for Oct. 30.




